
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends of Temple Beth Am, 
 
Temple Beth Am has been serving the South Miami-Dade community 

Since 1955 and has grown to a vibrant and innovative synagogue with 

A membership of more than 1,600 families and over 560 students at  

Rambam Day School. 

 
We are excited to celebrate the 33rd Annual Temple Beth Am  
Golf Tournament. This year’s tournament will be held on  
Monday, November 13, 2023, at Deering Yacht & Country Club. 
 
This is one of our signature fundraising events where the proceeds 
are directed to support the many educational, social, athletic, and 
cultural programs that have made Temple Beth Am a special place for 
more than 65 years. 
 
We are respectfully requesting that you, or your business, 
Donate a valued item, gift certificate, or in-kind donation for our 
Raffle or silent Auction. Your company will be showcased within our 
event day program, highlighted on the Temple Beth Am website, 
acknowledged at the appropriate donor level, and mentioned in the 
Temple’s newsletter, the Commentator, which is mailed to every 
member household. 
 
Please complete the attached Golf Tournament Raffle and Silent 
Auction Donation Form and return to Nancy Levy, Associate  
Development Director, via email at nlevy@tbam.org. If you have  
any question or need additional information, please call Nancy  
at 786-364-9429. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generous support. 
 
Warm regards, 

Ken, Ed, Greg, Rachel and Scott 
Ken Dubow, Ed Schmidt, Greg Haller, Rachel Rothrock. Scott Squires 
Co-Chair, 2023 Golf Tournament 
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